
‭Ridge View Elementary‬
‭SCC Meeting‬
‭Feb. 5, 2025‬

‭In Attendance:‬
‭●‬ ‭Molly Morgan, principal‬
‭●‬ ‭Shanelle Stark, parent‬
‭●‬ ‭Kristen Helton, teacher‬
‭●‬ ‭Beth Pollock, assistant principal (not on SCC, notetaker)‬

‭Not In Attendance:‬
‭●‬ ‭Jaron Halford‬
‭●‬ ‭Sabrina Horsley‬
‭●‬ ‭Bailey Sklavounos‬

‭Notes:‬
‭●‬ ‭Safe Walking Routes‬

‭○‬ ‭Check on Greenford Way and ensure students are no longer crossing east after‬
‭school.‬

‭○‬ ‭Check with the city on the intersection of Lower Meadow Drive and Sentinel‬
‭Ridge- this is an area that could use a crossing guard.‬

‭●‬ ‭Land Trust‬
‭○‬ ‭Review of data (Acadience and RISE)‬
‭○‬ ‭Review of Land Trust Budget for upcoming year‬

‭■‬ ‭Projected funds are close to this year’s budget‬
‭■‬ ‭Committee discussed a continued focus on language arts, early literacy,‬

‭and maintaining staffing consistency leading into the creation of the‬
‭2025-2026 plan‬

‭●‬ ‭TSSA‬
‭○‬ ‭The goals will be similar or identical to those in the Land Trust plan‬
‭○‬ ‭Projected funds are similar to this year‬

‭●‬ ‭Safe Technology and Digital Citizenship‬
‭○‬ ‭Students will all be taught digital citizenship during a week of STEM rotations in‬

‭the spring.‬
‭○‬ ‭These lessons will be taught by Sabrina Horsley (STEM teacher).‬
‭○‬ ‭Link to curriculum:‬

‭https://www.commonsense.org/education/digital-citizenship/curriculum?grades=k‬
‭%2C1%2C2‬

‭○‬ ‭We are looking into using “Go Guardian” in 2nd and 3rd grade‬


